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JUNE 
Mon 27th 5.45pm 

Dress Rehearsal TG Panto 

Tues 28th 7.30pm 

TG Medlers Panto 

Wed 29th 7.30pm 

TG Medlers Panto 

Thurs 30th 2pm 

Y6 leavers photographs 

JULY 
Fri 1st 9.30 - 11.30am 

New Reception children in 

Fri 1st 7.30pm 

TG Medlers Panto 

Sat 2nd 2pm & 7.30pm 

TG Medlers Panto 

Mon 4th 

Y5 Core Curriculum Day at  

Alcester Academy 

Tues 5th 

TG at St Laurence’s Church 

Thurs 7th 7pm 

KS2 Musical Evening 

Fri 8th 9.30-11.30am 

New Reception children in 

Fri 8th   

PTA Disco 

Class 3 will be sharing their 

learning in Celebration       

Assembly on Friday 1st July 

at 2.45pm.  

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, please con-

tact the School Office for assistance.** 

Lunch Menus 

Menus for the first half of the Autumn term were emailed out this week. Please return these to 
school by Thursday 30

th
 June. Please remember when filling in year group and class, your 

child will have moved up a year group. 

 

Y5 Secondary School Applications 

All Year 5 families should now have received information from Admissions regarding          
secondary school applications. If you haven’t, please speak to Miss Britt. The deadline to    
apply is 31

st
 October 2016 and the website is www.warwickshire.gov.uk/applyforschool  

 

School at Church Day 

Attached with the Newsletter is a letter regarding our School at Church Day. If any parents/
grandparents are available and would like to help us at the church, it would be greatly         
appreciated. Please let Miss Britt know in the office. 

 

Bidford Community Choir 

Bidford Community Choir are performing their Rhythm of Summer concert on Saturday 25th 
June. Proceeds from the concert will be given to local good causes, we are delighted one of 
which is 'Temple Grafton School Piano Fund'. Please come along and help them raise money 
to replace our school piano. 

Saturday 25th June 7:30pm at TheBarn, Waterloo Rd, Bidford 

Tickets available on the door  £7.50 (under 16s free) to include refreshments.  

You may recognise some faces! 

 

National Book Tokens Competition 

Your school needs you! Win £5,000 of National Book Tokens - enough to buy hundreds of 
books for the library. To sweeten the deal, you'll also get £100 of National Book Tokens for 
yourself! 

 

Please follow this link to enter a competition to win book tokens for yourself and your school. 
http://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools 

 

Warwickshire Libraries Summer Reading Challenge 

 Over the Summer Reading Challenge, we ask each child to read at least 6 library books. They 
can be any books they like- novels, fact books, joke books, e-books and audio books, they all 
count- and your library staff can help your children choose books they will really enjoy. 

 

As they read their books, each child will receive collector cards that make up a set to complete 
their folder. Each card features an original piece of Quentin Blake artwork from a classic Roald 
Dahl tale, as well as some fun activities on the reverse. These build to become a unique     
record of your child’s Summer Reading Challenge, and a great way to mark Dahl’s centenary. 
Some cards feature fun SCRATCH and SNIFF smells for young readers to discover. Kids are 
going to love collecting these. 

  

Parents say: It inspired my son to read over the summer when he was losing interest in     
reading at school. 

 

Teachers say: Children usually drop a reading level when returning to school after the        
summer. After the Summer Reading Challenge, they often are a level ahead! 

 

 Starts Saturday 16th July across Warwickshire Libraries, as well as story and craft events. It's 
all FUN and FREE! 
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ISSUE - 11 

Star of The Week 

Lily Hibbert           Class 1 

Maya Undery                Class 2  

Flynn Dathan          Class 3 

Lola Maltby          Class 4 


